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May 19, 1998
G02-98-086

Docket No. 50-397

WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

PO. Box 968 ~ Richlawrl, 1Vitshingtott 99352-0968

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21,
NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-397/97-13
50.59 LESSONS LEARNED TRAINING

Reference: Letter, GO2-98-060, dated March 23, 1998, DW Coleman (SS) to NRC,
"Response to NRC Inspection Report 50-397/97-13, Additional Information"

In the reference, the Supply System provided additional information following our response to
NRC Inspection Report 97-13. We stated in the reference that lessons learned from the
apparent violation (failure to perform adequate safety evaluation in accorda'nce with 10 CFR
50.59) would be provided as feedback training to safety evaluation preparers and reviewers, as
well as Plant Operations Committee and the Corporate Nuclear Safety Review Board
(CNSRB). We indicated that this action was expected to be completed by April30, 1998.

The training material was provided to the targeted individuals in early April. Each individual
was asked to acknowledge that they had read and understood the training material. This letter
is to inform you that this action was actually completed on May 11, 1998 when the final
acknowledgment from an off-site member of our CNSRB was received.

Should you have any questions or desire additional information regarding this matter, please
call me at (509) 377-4342.

Respectfully,

4$ .

D.W. Coleman, Manager
Regulatory Affairs (PE20)

CC: EW Merschoff - NRC RIV
KE Perkins, Jr. - NRC WCFO
C Poslunsy, Jr. - NRR
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - 927N

DLWilliams - BPA/399
PD Robinson - Winston &Strawn
TF Stetka - NRR

9805270399 9805i9
'DRADQCK 05000397

8 PDR



t


